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I am a community member concerned by crowd control tactics used by city, county, 

state and federal law enforcement agencies in Oregon. I'm concerned about it 

enough that I sat through every work session and public hearing for HB 2928 last 

year, testified many times, and ended up falling a month behind on work.  

 

In this new bill law enforcement agencies are asking to make clarifications on the 

previous one passed into law. I've decided to make quick work of this for you. Here 

are the clarifications: throw your chemical munitions in the dumpster and listen to 

your communities. Stop wasting our money on wacko paramilitary trainings and 

spend time building trust with the people you are sworn to protect.  


